

NR_key_name: F1D3D83C8C548791852561B8004CC111
SendTo: CN=Tracy Shycoff/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 05/10/1995
DisplayDate_Time: 10:00:58 AM
ComposedDate: 05/10/1995
ComposedDate_Time: 9:58:22 AM
Subject: Doug Horne and Joe Freeman
I spoke to Doug Horne. He was very apologetic. I told him we will call as soon as we know anything, but that we are not likely to know before Thursday. I told him he will not be able to start until the clearance procedures are settled and the clearance is completed. He will probably be postponing his move until he hears from us. Joe Freeman will start on Monday, May 15.
Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: